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Dear applicant

Thank you for your interest in applying for funding from the General Adult Faculty.  We will award up to £2,000 for each successful application.     
In order that we can promote the fair allocation of resources, we are requesting that all applicants complete an application form (see next page).  Please complete the form in 1,000 words or less.    Only the information provided in the application form will be considered; please do not attach any additional documents. 

Please submit your completed application by Sunday 13 September 2020 by emailing stephanie.whitehead@rcpsych.ac.uk

Your application will be considered by members of the General Adult Faculty Executive Committee and applicants will be informed of their decision at the end of October.

Yours faithfully

Faculty of General Adult Psychiatry Executive Committee
General Adult Faculty Small Project Funding – 2020 Funding Round

Application Form
	Name & contact details of applicant(s)

	

	Title of project

	

	Organisation sponsoring project to whom payment will be made

	

	Method(s) and timescale(s) 

	

	Amount requested (including a full breakdown of the costs).   

	

	Please comment on the ways in which the project supports the work, aims and objectives of the Faculty.  
	Please indicate which of the Faculty priorities your project supports.

	
	· Community Teams 

· Capacity & demand

· Hidden waiting lists 

· Co-Production

· Health disparities and inequalities eg for BAME groups
· Social psychiatry – prevention, relational practice and resilience

· COVID-19 and its impact on general adult patients



	The GA faculty conference is held annually in October. Please state which year you will present your findings and whether you will be seeking to present the findings as a poster or oral presentation.

	

	What other means of dissemination are you anticipating for the project findings?

	

	How do you think this project will support future initiatives?

	

	I agree to provide a detailed report following completion of the project (please insert a tick in the box to indicate agreement) 
	


Please return to stephanie.whitehead@rcpsych.ac.uk by Sunday 13 September 2020
Royal College of Psychiatrists registered office: 21 Prescot Street, London E1 8BB, UK     Tel: +44 (0)20 7235 2351    Fax: +44 (0)20 3701 2761       www.rcpsych.ac.uk      The Royal College of Psychiatrists is a charity registered in England and Wales (228636) and in Scotland (SC038369)

NO HEALTH WITHOUT MENTAL HEALTH


[image: image1.jpg]